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We urgently need to be investing in green, renewable energy. I support this bill which 

would prohibit the state treasurer from investing public monies in fossil fuels or other 

non-renewable energy.   

 

We need to do all we can to ensure that our children and grandchildren inherit an 

earth that they can enjoy just as we have  This is one opportunity to help keep 

Oregon, beautiful and healthy 


